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INFORMATION CIRCULAR

Subject: Ordinary General Assembly of the Staff

1. I hâve been informed by the Executive Bureau of the Staff Co-ordinating 
Council that, due to lack of quorum, the Ordinary General Assembly of the Staff 
convened on 4 February 2000 could not take place.

2. The Staff Co-ordinating Council has decided to reconvene the Ordinary 
General Assembly of the Staff on Thursday, 10 February 2000 at 11 a.m. in Room XX 
at the Palais des Nations.

3. Subject to the exigencies of service, supervisors are requested to release 
staff members from their duties, in order to allow them to attend the meeting.

Vladimir Petrovsky 
Director-General
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